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Feedback Form Closing date for feedback 
31 March 2023 

The Local Government Commission is seeking feedback on a request to alter the 
boundary between Kawerau District and Whakatane District.  We want to know 
your thoughts on the proposed change. 

How to send us your feedback 
Online: surveymonkey.com/r/5GKH768 
Email: Complete this form, scan and email it to submissions@lgc.govt.nz 

Post:  The Local Government Commission, PO Box 5362, Wellington 6140 

Your submission will be published on the Commission’s website but without your contact 
details. 

1. Contact information

Name: Organisation (if applicable): 

Address: Email: 

Phone: 

2. I am providing this feedback (select one):

As a member of the community On behalf of my hapū 

On behalf of a local authority On behalf of iwi organisation 

As an affected landowner 

On behalf of iwi not represented by an iwi organisation 

Other (please specify): 

mailto:submissions@lgc.govt.nz
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3. I am a resident of:

Whakatane District Kawerau District 

Other (please specify): 

4. Do you feel more connected with the Kawerau District or the Whakatane District?

Whakatane District Kawerau District Don’t know 

Why? 

5. Do you support the proposed boundary changes?

Area 1:  Land adjacent to Putauaki Industrial Park Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

Area 2:  Land housing Tohia o Te Rangi Marae Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

Area 3:  Part of Otarahanga Farm Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 
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6. Are the suggested boundaries in the right place?

Area 1:  Land adjacent to Pūtauaki Industrial Park Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

Area 2:  Land housing Tohia o Te Rangi Marae Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

Area 3:  Part of Otarahanga Farm Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

7. Do you believe the proposed boundary changes would help your council to support the
wellbeing of your community?  This could be social, cultural, economic and/or
environmental wellbeing.

Yes No Don’t know 

Why? 

8. Anything else you’d like to tell us about the proposed boundary changes?
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9. The Commission will hold a public hearing in April 2023 if required.  Would you like to
speak to the Commission about your views if the meeting goes ahead?

Yes, please contact me closer to the time No 

Additional questions for affected iwi and hapū 
10. Do you think the proposed boundary changes would affect your relationship with

ancestral land, water, sites, wāhi tapu, valued flora and fauna, and other taonga?

Yes No Don’t know 

If yes, how? 

11. Do you think the proposed boundary changes would affect your relationship with
Kawerau District Council or Whakatane District Council?

Yes, with Kawerau District Council Yes, with Whakatane District Council 

How? 

No, not with either council 

Additional questions for affected landowners 
12. What would the boundary changes mean for you as owner/s of an affected area?




